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CAMBRIDGE STREET RESERVE DOUBLES IN SIZE 

The Allan Labor Government is giving Collingwood locals larger greener spaces – doubling the size of the 
Cambridge Street Reserve. 

Minister for Environment Steve Dimopoulos announced the opening of the revamped park, which is the latest 
open space delivered from the Labor Government’s $315 million Suburban Parks Program.  

The City of Yarra received $1.3 million from the Government to help design and construct the park, which offers 
visitors new seating, play equipment, art installations, and better connections from Peel Street and neighbouring 
apartments.  

Collingwood has the lowest level of public open spaces within the City of Yarra, so this upgrade will ensure more 
people in Melbourne’s inner north can enjoy more space to gather, have picnics, play, or relax.  

There are already 22 new pocket parks currently being enjoyed by Melburnians, with another seven pocket parks 
under construction. 

To date, 97 new and upgraded open spaces have been delivered through the Suburban Parks Program, and 
there's more on the way thanks to a $7.4 million investment in the Victorian Budget 2023/24 for new and 
upgraded parks and playgrounds.  

Once complete, the Suburban Parks Program will create up to 6,500 hectares of new parkland, walking trails, bike 
trails, pocket parks and dog parks – the equivalent of more than 170 Royal Botanic Gardens.  

For more information about the Suburban Parks Program,  go to environment.vic.gov.au/suburban-
parks/creating-new-parkland-across-victoria. 

Quotes attributable to Minister for Environment Steve Dimopoulos 

“We are investing in more open space in Collingwood to bring people together and make these much-loved areas 
even better places to live.” 

“By upgrading the Cambridge Street Reserve, we’re investing in projects that will directly benefit Collingwood 
residents and businesses.” 

“We are partnering with councils so that we meet the needs of local communities.” 
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